

## POSTPONMENT NOTICE

I must regretfully inform you that the trial committee has decided to postpone the field trial scheduled for this weekend, April 13 and 14. Our decision was based on current road conditions at the trial grounds and the forecasted inclement weather. The safety of all participants and their animals is a priority. We hope to reschedule for May 4 and 5.

Ray Yenchick – trial secretary